
ENTRIES TO BE OPEN AND THE HAPPY WEEK TO START!!!
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Four days left and you will be able to register for the AronaMen 112.9 Triathlon! And for the
‘early birds’ a special price over the first week! Entries will be opened on February 7th and up to
February 13
th

the entry fee for the individual race will be €70! HURRY UP!!!! Entries on 
www.triathlontime.com
.
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http://www.triathlontime.com/

